
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in March 2025 
 
 
 

 
FOI Ref: OPCC 21 – 2024 
  
Request: Dated 20th April 2024 
 
 
Response: Dated 25th July 
  
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) holds the information requested, as outlined below: 
 
Question:  
 
I make the following request to The Dyfed-Powys Police and Crime Commissioner Mr Dafydd Llywelyn, Under the Freedom of 
Information Act 
 
Who are the Dyfed-Powys Police Force Bankers 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Roger Huish 
 
Answer:  
 
Barclays Bank PLC 
 
 


